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September 30, 1946

To: All Members of the Secretariat

Subject: COonference Movies, September 30, 1946

There will be continuous showings today of movies filmed
at the Savannah and San Francisco conferences between 4:00 and 5:30
p.m. in the Burgundy Room.

Everyone is asked to attend since these views of inter-
national conferences, similar in purpose to our own, are especially
instructive with respect to techniques of ooeration and service. From
them each of us will undoubtedly draw a number of ideas helpful to the
smooth, harmonious conduct of the First Annual Meeting.

Any suggestions you have to benefit your Conference assign-
ment, or that of the Secretariat generally, should be sent to the office
of the Conference Administrative Officer, Mr. Walter H. Windsor, room
108A, extension 2615.

Frank Coe,
Secretary of the Fund

Morton Mendels
Secretary of the Bank


